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Dear

I am writing to you concerning the issue of breed specific legislation in the form of the Dangerous Dogs Act 1991 (DDA) as amended.

I feel that this law which attempts to ban dogs based on their physical appearance has not and is not working to protect the public.

Breed specific legislation is flawed because it assumes that all dogs of a specific breed or ‘type’ are inherently dangerous. This is not true and not based on any factual evidence, nor supported by the majority of organisations; especially those who work with and understand dogs. It is not based on any scientific fact or logical thinking. A dog cannot be proven to be ‘dangerous’ based on its appearance.

I think it is time to focus on the real problem – the other end of the lead. It is irresponsible and uneducated owners and breeders who need to be targeted.

Responsible pet owners fall victim to a system where the full weight of law is thrown at them, simply for owning a family pet, this treatment is cruel and unjust.
The breed specific parts of the DDA should in my opinion be repealed immediately.

This law is costing millions of pounds yet will always be proved to be unworkable as it is just plain madness to judge and condemn dogs with a tape measure.

I would like to know your views on this issue and look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely

